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We have had a fabulous term in Nursery and we love seeing how much 

the children have grown in confidence. We would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you all for the lovely gifts and cards, they are 

very much appreciated! We hope you all have a wonderful holiday and 

look forward to seeing you again in January. 
 

This week we have enjoyed many Christmas stories and songs. The 

children have also enjoyed making angels and a particularly popular 

tricky challenge was putting tiny baubles on the little Christmas tree! 
 

We had a great time at our party this week. I am sure you will be 

hearing about the dancing, party games of course our party food.  

The children all had lots of fun! 
 

Can you help? 

During the Spring term we will be looking at different jobs and in 

particular people who help us.  If you can help in any way e.g. talking 

to the children about your job, bringing something in for us to look at 

or in any other way please talk to a member of the Nursery Team. 
 

Dates for your Diary 

6
th

 January Teacher Training Day – Nursery closed 

7
th

 January All children return to school 
 

 

Wishing you a Merry 

Christmas and a very Happy 

New Year! 

https://bgcriverview.com/christmas-tree-lot/

